                                                                                                          MINUTES OF THE SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING HELD ON 23.11.11
Mrs Evans welcomed everyone to the meeting

It was suggested that every class teacher should ask the children what they would like to be sold in the tuck shop (keeping the choices healthy)

Year 6 needs to talk to Mrs Mason about more opportunities to see their buddies.

It was decided to discuss playground equipment and use of the school field in the spring when the weather improves.

Mrs Evans asked us what our thoughts were about having a sensory garden in the playground all members on the school council thought this was a brilliant idea! She shared some ideas with us and asked us to come back to the next meeting with ideas. Mrs Evans is going to speak to Jacks mum about helping with this project.

Sam asked if it would be possible for older children in school to have larger portions of school dinners we will speak to Mr Crawford about this.

Date of the next meeting Monday December 19th 2011

